FOOTBALL Tournament

On Thursday 12th March, Woodborough School was invited to a football tournament at Pewsey Vale School. 
Our team consisted of eight Year 5 & 6 boys. We played three other teams twice each. We won four games and lost two and came second in total. 
In the end Reef got golden boot with SEVEN goals!!! 
We all had fun and would like to say thank you to Mrs Barker & Mrs Vigor for accompanying us.
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